
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

BY RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
October 31, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Written Submissions – Consultation regarding Incentive Rate Making 

Options for Ontario Power Generation’s Prescribed Generation Assets – 
EB-2012-0340 

 
Enclosed please find two (2) hard copies of the Independent Electricity System 
Operator’s (the “IESO”) written submissions with respect to the above noted 
proceeding. 
 

This is the IESO’s first submission on this matter and as a result, other parties may wish 
to have the opportunity to comment on this submission.  The IESO has no objection to 
this and would be supportive of the OEB providing such an opportunity.  
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Jessica Savage 
Supervisor, Regulatory Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
 
  

 


